
 

 

Week 4 – Dress Up Theme – Fairies 

There were fairies flittering in and around the Sports 

Hall this morning.  The weather stopped the 

Playgroup/KindylinQ group from frolicking outside, so 

with a sprinkle of fairy dust, the Sports Hall hosted 

activities galore. The children could play with a fairy 

garden, make magic slime, paint their own wings, build 

a magic wand with pipe cleaners and beads, and create 

their own little fairy creature.   Our session concluded 

with a rhyme, “Five Little Fairies Jumping on the Bed,” 

and the story, “The Fancy Dress Ball,” written by Lisa 

Ann Marsoli, whilst we enjoyed our morning tea.  Ms 

O’Connor had a fairy game to play afterwards.  Our 

young learners were encouraged to move to the music and follow the instructions then find a 

fairy to complete a breathing activity.  Lots of fun was had for all our families who attended 

this morning. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Week 5 – Dress Up Theme – Construction/Builder 

It was a beautiful day to join in with Playgroup/KindylinQ.  The 

weather was in our favour and the dress-ups this week was as 

construction workers or builders.    The Sports Hall had an array 

of toddler-inspired offerings to satisify our eager clientele.  There 

was a workshop set up to fix broken toys or create broken toys.  

The children were able to dress up accordingly from our dress-

up corner and then build towers safely with the cardboard boxes.  

Of course, once we had built our towers, we needed to knock 

them down and started all over again.  There was a tough tray 

filled with different cereals for the construction machines to 

explore.  The young learners could chose from these craft 

activites - printing with tools, then printing with legos and gluing 

on construction cones. Lastly, there were marshmallows and toothpicks to build 3D shapes, 

and felt shapes to make different trucks pictures.  Our session concluded with a rhyme, 

“Johnny Works with One Hammer”, and the story, “A Duck Called Brian,” written by Al Murphy. 

Our Playgroup/KindylinQ families had a visit from our Chaplain – Chappy Carly, this morning 

as well.  

 


